University Senates Conference

25 May 2001

Executive Summary

The University Senates Conference (USC) met on Friday 25 May 2001 by videoconference.
There was only a morning session during most of which ten members were present.
This is the report of the meeting.

1 Morning Session

The Conference approved the minutes of previous meetings.

After a few reports from the several campuses, the Conference turned its attention to ST-30, the proposed amendment to
University Statutes concerning Sanctions less than dismissal. A lengthy discussion was followed by some amendments
that clarified language in the procedures section. The proposed amendment was approved. The proposal will be sent
to the three senates for final approval and then returned to the Conference.

After discussion of ST-30 a few members left causing a lack of a quorum.
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